
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets Kurdistan Region of Iraq President

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with His Excellency President

Nechervan Barzani, the President of the Region during his visit to the region on 10/10/2023. 

They both discussed the political developments in Iraq and the region, as well as upcoming

dues. His Eminence stressed the importance of utilizing this phase to resolve various issues,

calling for concessions in the interest of the common interest, which benefits everyone. Sayyid

Al-Hakeem also stressed the importance of balancing rights and responsibilities when dealing

with dues and highlighted the need to adhere to the constitution, as it takes into account all

concerns and perspectives.


